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09/14/2020 

United States Department of the Interior 
Bureau of Indian Affairs 
Attention: Chad Broussard 
2800 Cottage Way 
Sacramento, CA 95824 
Chad.broussard@bia.gov 

California Department of Justice Office of Native American Affairs 
California Attorney General's Office 
Attn: Merri Lopez-Keifer, Director 
P.O. Box 944255 
Sacramento, CA 94244-2550 
ONAA@doj.ca.gov 

CEQA Project #:   SCH 2020089011 
Document Type:  Notice of Decision 
Case Number:  15064 
Project Lead Agency: United States Department of the Interior 
Project Title:   Hoopa Valley Tribe  APN: 525-072-006-000 

Public Resources Code (PRC) § 3208.1 establishes well reabandonment responsibility when a 
previously plugged and abandoned well will be impacted by planned property development or 
construction activities. Permitting agencies, property owners, and/or developers should be aware of, 
and fully understand, that significant and potentially dangerous issues may be associated with 
development near oil, gas, and geothermal wells. 

The California Geologic Energy Management Division (CalGEM) has received and reviewed the 
above referenced project. To assist permitting agencies, property owners, and developers in making 
wise land use decisions regarding potential development near oil, gas, or geothermal wells, the 
CalGEM provides the following well evaluation. 

The project is located in Humboldt County within the boundaries of the Hoopa Valley Tribe. There are 
no known oil, gas or geothermal fields or wells. 

Should you have any questions, please contact me at (916) 324-7120 or via email at: 
Charlene.Wardlow@conservation.ca.gov 

Sincerely, 

Charlene L Wardlow 
Northern District Deputy 
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